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Oncor, 

0 am a current resident in Justin, TX. My husband and 0 recently built a house on a lot that was 
$20k extra because of the incredible view and privacy of the backyard. We have already dealt 
with so much construction issues and now we find out that Oncor wants to ruin our peaceful and 
private backyard to build these gigantic power lines instead. I'm sure you can imagine the 
frustration and disappointment we have as a family who just built a house and started a family. 
The last thing we want is power lines running through our backyard. There is a lovely park that 
so many people utilize that will be impacted by these power lines. The City of Justin proposed 
an alternative option, please strongly consider it for the sake of the town, the community, and 
the families. 

You should care about the impact your decisions have on these people. You should want to pick 
the routes that keep the most families safe and happy. I urge you to strongly consider the 
choices you make and the people you're going to impact. 

Please do not do this. 


